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1 Purpose 
 
1.1 To consider the results of the Citizens’ Survey 2016. 
 
2 Action required 
 
2.1 The Committee is asked to use the results of the survey as evidence 

gathering for proposed reviews, and to identify further topics for scrutiny 
in 2017/18. 

 
3 Background information 

 
3.1 The Citizens' Survey took place in October and November 2016 and 

gathered citizens' perceptions on a variety of subjects including health 
and wellbeing, community cohesion, feelings about Nottingham, 
satisfaction with the Council and experiences due to the current 
economic climate.  

 
3.2 The results of the survey were published in May 2017. They will help the 

Committee to gather evidence to contribute the proposed review topics 
discussed at the meeting on 5 April 2017, and also help identify possible 
topics for future scrutiny. 

 
4 List of attached information 
 
4.1 Citizens Survey. 
 
5 Background papers, other than published works or those 

disclosing exempt or confidential information 
 
5.1 None. 
 
6 Published documents referred to in compiling this report 
 
6.1 None. 
 
7 Wards affected 
 
7.1 All 
 
 
 
 



 

8 Contact information 
 
8.1 Laura Wilson 
 Senior Governance Officer 
 0115 8764301 
 laura.wilson@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  
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